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Municipal Advisory                                                                                                                   Jan. 30, 2023 

 

Reduced Consumption Required During Greenwood Water Treatment Plant Upgrades 
 

 
KINGS COUNTY, NS - The Municipality of the County of Kings is asking customers of the 
Greenwood Water Utility to reduce water use whenever possible between now and Feb. 24.  
 
The Greenwood Water Treatment Plant will be operating at a reduced capacity while important 
upgrades are completed between Feb. 6 and the anticipated construction end date of Feb. 24. 
Due to the need to operate the plant at a reduced capacity to complete the upgrades, customers 
are asked to limit water consumption whenever possible while the required work is underway.  
 
It is possible that customers may experience service disruptions during this time. The 
Municipality of the County of Kings will make all efforts to minimize service disruptions to 
customers. Service advisories and project updates will be posted in the Municipal News section 
of the www.countyofkings.ca homepage.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Acting Manager of Environmental Services Carme 
Telesford at (902) 690-2219 or Treatment Plant Operator Larry Fredericks at (902)-679-7974.  
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